
 

Dates  
Monday 3rd October Sports Crew training 

Monday 10th – Friday 14th October Feeling Good week 

Thursday 13th October Year 6 Jubilee visit 

Thursday 13th – Friday 14th October Year 4 Bikeability 

Friday 14th October Harvest Assembly 

Monday 17th – Friday 21st October Year 6 Bikeability 

Tuesday 18th and Thursday 20th October Parents’ evenings 

Friday 21st October End of half term 

Monday 31st October Back to school 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 Harvest Assembly Feeling Good Week  

Dear Parents, 
 

This week the weather has definitely felt more autumnal and there 
has been quite a chill in the air. With this in mind, please remember 
to ensure children have a coat with them for when they are outside. 
 

It is always lovely to be able to invite visitors into school and Amber 
was quick to make friends with some PCSOs who popped in to see 
her while they were working locally. Yesterday, we also welcomed 
our Chestnut parents to come in and find out more about the Early 
Years curriculum and how children learn in Reception. 
 

Have a good weekend, Mrs T L Good 
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Pupil Voice 
The new Pupil Voice team was chosen this week. These children will 
work with Mrs Denyer to explore ways we can be more sustainable 
as a school and make the best use of our grounds. Our new team is: 
Year 3 – Octavia  Year 4 – Amy D 
   Sami      Hassan 
Year 5 – Harry   Year 6 – Emily 
   Izzy      Rohaan 
       Trace 

Harvest  
Children in Reception and Key Stage 
1 have begun practising for their 
Harvest assembly. Parents with 
children in these year groups are 
invited to come and watch the 
assembly at 2.30pm on Friday 14th 
October. 
As a whole school, we hold a 
collection each year to support 
people who may need help. This 
year we are collecting for The 
Salvation Army and would be 
grateful for any donations of non-
perishable food items for their 
foodbank. Please send any 
donations to the office between 
now and Friday 14th October. 
  

 

Panini Football Challenge 
As you may be aware, the Football World Cup starts in Qatar in 
November. Panini have set up a competition for schools to 
enter. If you are interested in entering, entry forms can be 
found in the school entrance. The instructions can be found on 
the form. For the second part, children should use the flag of 
any country in the World Cup. 
The first 25 entries returned to Mr Good will receive a sticker 
album and a packet of stickers to get them started. The 
deadline for school entry is 5th October 2022. 

DBS Checks 
Thank you to all the parents who 
come in and help with swimming 
and reading.  
 

If you would like to come and 
help in school, you will need to 
complete an enhanced DBS check 
through the school. Please come 
and ask at the school office for 
further details. 

On Monday, children will be bringing home their Christmas 
card designs. If you would like to place an order, please return 
the form to the office by Monday 10th October. 
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